

April 19, 2010

To: Mr. David Law (Chair, IEEE 802.3 Working Group)

From: Mr. Lyndon Ong, OIF TC Chair Subject: OIF Workshop on CEI 28G VSR

cc: Mr. John D'Ambrosia (Chair, IEEE P802.3ba Task Force)

Dear David,

The OIF would like to thank the IEEE 802.3WG for its reply to our previous liaison, and we look forward to your response in July. The OIF requests that the IEEE 802.3 WG provide its feedback prior to July 19, 2010, to enable the OIF to consider this feedback at a "CEI 28G VSR Workshop" that it is holding on Monday, July 19, 2010 in conjunction with our Q3 Meeting in Baltimore, MD.

Please note that the workshop will be open to all, which will allow the industry the opportunity to discuss this effort and potentially achieve consensus. Agenda and registration information will be available on the OIF website (<a href="https://www.oiforum.com">www.oiforum.com</a>) by mid-May.

Best regards,

Lyndon Ong

OIF Technical Committee Chair

dre Jo